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October 25, 2024 
 
Mayor Ruthanne Fuller 
Newton City Hall 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton Centre, MA 02459 
 
Dear Mayor Fuller: 
 
By the authority vested in me through the City Council as contained in the  
City of Newton Ordinance, Chapter 19 section 48, as amended, I George R. McMains 
Acting Chief of Police, do hereby: 
 
Create temporary no parking / tow zone: 
 
October 28, 2024 (Monday) to November 27, 2024 (Wednesday). 
Monday to Friday  
From 7:00am to 4:00pm 
 
Bothfeld Road – From Ellison Road to Manemet Road  
 Both sides of the roadway 

 
The contractor (Cedrone Trucking) will post the “no parking / tow zone” signs. 
 
This is to assist the contractor – Cedrone Trucking with water pipe replacement. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
George R. McMains 
Acting Chief of Police 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
CC: Carole Moore, City Clerk 

Cassidy Flynn, City Clerk 
James McGonagle DPW Commissioner 
Shawna Sullivan, Chief of Staff – DPW 
Ned Codd, DPW Transportation Director 
Nina Wang, DPW Transportation 

             Brian Riordan, DPW Transportation 
Terry Crowley, DPW Construction Coordinator 
Chief Greg Gentile, Fire Department 
Amalia Timbers, Executive Office      
Hattie Kerwin Derrick, Mayor’s Office 
Garrett Ross, Customer Service 

 Lt. Charles Leone, Police Details 
Cpt. Dan Devine, Traffic Bureau Commander 
Sgt. J. Babcock, Traffic Bureau 

 Officer Keleigh Donahue, Traffic Bureau Safety Officer 
             webteam@newtonma.gov 

customerservice@newtonma.gov 
 
 
 
 
 


